
February 2015 Update 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

The Lord gave us a wonderful February full of deputation adventures.  Our schedule 
has really started to pick up, and we have enjoyed being in churches presenting our 
ministry to God’s people.  I have enjoyed the several opportunities I have gotten to preach 
in various settings.  

We are very thankful for the wonderful churches that allowed us to come in and 
present our ministry.  We made many friends and the goodbyes were very hard.  It has 
been a tremendous encouragement to cross paths with fellow missionaries also on 
deputation.  It is always a blessing to spend time with fellow laborers who have also given 
their lives to tell others about the One who loves them.  While we were in one church, we 
had the opportunity to stay in the home of a veteran missionary woman who spent fifty 
plus years overseas.  What a blessing it was to listen to her stories and attempt to soak up 
as much as we could get in our short time with her.  The Lord is so good to give us exactly 
what we need.

We would appreciate your prayers for us as we travel.  Pray that God would keep 
us safe from road conditions, traffic hazards, and drowsiness.  Also be in prayer for our 
upcoming meetings in March and that the Lord will continue to fill our schedule.  We are 
currently in Minnesota this week for two meetings, and then we will be heading down to 
Tennessee for a missions conference.  Thank you so much for your prayers and support.  
May God richly bless you this coming month.

Michael and Nora Deatrick


